COMMUNICATION C46
ITEM NO. 5

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: Suzan McMillen

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:45 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc

Subject: [External] Opposition to development - a Rutherford and Hawkview

| strongly oppose this development in an already overly congested area. Why is that every piece of land has to be
developed with as many units as possible, increasing density, traffic. It just isn’t right. Use it as a green space that
people in the community can enjoy. Enough is enough!

Suzan McMillen
20+ year resident in this community.
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